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Give the Gift Everyone REALLY Wants!! 
 

SCA gift cards...the gift that always fits! Complete 
the form and return via backpack mail. Place checks, 
payable to Forest Ave SCA, in an envelope marked 
"Gift Card Program" by December 9th. Find the order 
form and card list on the school website. For 
questions, please contact: Vanessa Vargas 646-879-
3814. Thank you in advance for supporting the SCA! 

 
Some of the best companies participating are: Gap, 
Old Navy, Banana Republic, Macy’s, Itunes, 
Amazon, Whole Foods, target, Starbucks, Barnes & 
Noble, Bath & Body Works, Walmart, Kohls, Home 
Depot, CVS, Toys R Us, Panera, American Girl, 
Chili’s, Chipotle and Bloomingdales. 
 

 

 
 

Give the Gift of Spirit Wear!  
 

Start your holiday shopping and show your school 
spirit!  Every purchase you make raises money for 
Forest Avenue! Our holiday spirit store is open until 
Friday, December 2nd to assure holiday delivery 
Many great gifts for giving!  To order go 
to https://academyapparelnj.tuosystems.com/stores/fo
restholidayshop. 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER: 
Wednesday, November 23 
 10:30am – Thanksgiving Program – 2nd Grade 
 12:30pm – Early Dismissal  
 No Lunch  
Thursday, November 24 
 No School – Thanksgiving break 
Friday, November 25 
 No School – Thanksgiving break 
Monday, November 28 
 SCA Lunch – Hot Dog 
Tuesday, November 29 
 Pomptonian Lunch – Mini Pancakes 
Wednesday, November 30 
 Pomptonian Lunch – Pizza  
Thursday, December 1 
 Pomptonian Lunch – Chicken Sliders 
 Lunchtime Craft forms due 
Friday, December 2 
 Pomptonian Lunch – Chicken Nuggets 
 Sportswear Sale Ends 

  Forest Avenue Bulletin  
  November 23 – 29, 2016  Volume 12 

Editor(s) – Jennifer Zimmer/Julie Sluk   e-mail:  Jennifer.zimmer@merck.com by 3 P.M. Sunday or call (973) 393-7834       
SCA President – Lisa Loudon   e-mail:  ljloudon@aol.com  or call (973) 930-0957 
Forest Avenue Principal – Jeff Monacelli  e-mail:  jmonacelli@veronaschools.org  

Forest Avenue School Website:  www.veronaschools.org  (select “Schools” then select “Forest”) 
Bulletin and all attachments (as well as homework) are available online. 

Spread Some Cheer This Year 
 

This year’s gift collection for Happiness is Sharing 
will take place December 7–9th.  It’s a great 
opportunity to assist Verona families in need during 
the holiday season.  Find out more about donation 
suggestions and “wish list” items in the Happiness 
is Sharing flyer which is posted on the school 
website. Gift cards and monetary donations are 
especially helpful. Tables will be set up for 
donations near the nurse’s office December 7–9th. 
Contact Laura Morowitz at 
laura.morowitz@gmail.com with questions. Thank 
you for your support! 
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Attention: 1st & 4th  Grade Families 
 

Our 1st and 4th grade teachers will be training on our 
new Science program next week. They need supplies 
for training by Monday, November 21st!  

egg cartons 
2 Liter clear bottles with caps  

If you have either of these items, please send them 
into school with your child(ren). 
 

Casino Night 
 
Sponsors Wanted- Please see the attached document 
if you or your business are interested in being a 
sponsor for our Casino Night, set for March 4, 2107. 
Each sponsorship level gives participating businesses 
varying opportunities for reaching potential new 
customers. 
 
Frames/Baskets- We're also in need of empty 
frames/baskets (of any size). If you're able to donate, 
please contact casinonight17@gmail.com.  
 
THANKS!   XIEXIE!  GRAZIE! MERCI! 

 
A	 special	 thank	 you	 to	 Robyn	 Caruso	 and	
Vanessa	Vargas	 for	 organizing	 the	 Thanksgiving	
Feast!	Also.	thank	you	Laura	Halen	for	baking	the	
delicious	cookies.		

THANKS!   XIEXIE!  GRAZIE! MERCI! 
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Lunchtime Craft Returns 

 
Next week a flyer will be sent home via backpack 
mail for lunchtime craft.  If you child is interested in 
making a reindeer, complete the form, enclose $2 
per child in an envelope marked ‘lunchtime craft’ 
and return it via backpack by Thursday, December 
1st. Please keep the top of this flyer to remind your 
child the morning of the craft. For questions, contact 
Deanna Kohler, pzkcakes@yahoo.com.  
 

Monday, December 12 3rd & 4th Grades 
    Tuesday, December 13     1st & 2nd Grades 

  

 
Remember Shoparoo on Black Friday 

 
Submit your receipts to Shoparoo within 2 hours of 
your purchase to enter a Roo Point Giveaway!  1st 
Prize wins 5,000 points!  


